Bryan County Board of Commissioners — Public Hearing — March 13, 2018

A public hearing of the Bryan County Board of Commissioners was held on Tuesday, March 13,
2018 in Pembroke. The purpose of the public hearing was to receive public input on the Submission of
the Comprehensive Plan. County Administrator Ben Taylor called the public hearing to order at 3:30
p.m.

The Comprehensive Plan Update Submission was discussed and opportunity for public input was
available.

The public hearing was closed at 3:40 p.m.



